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Submission: "I would like to respectfully ask that NSW implement a fair regulated Feed in tariff price for home solar
electricity. It is not fair to homeowners who have invested in solar PV to be paid a pittance for solar they contribute to energy
retailers. Electricity that has been contributed to the grid has brought down costs for the suppliers and this should be reasonably
passed on to the homeowners. Rooftop solar systems are contributing to the overall environmental health and well-being of this
state and should not be penalised unfairly.

Thank you for the opportunity to contribute this submission."





